
Contract for GST/FBT/PAYG Consulting Services

Interested organisations are invited to respond to a Request for tender for a
GST/FBT/PAYG tax consultancy for a two year engagement for the period 1 April
2009 to the 31 March 2011 with an option for the Department to extend the contract
for a further year.

The Request for Tender document and specification can be obtained at the
Department's Etendering website at https://TENDERS.NSW.gov.au/health/

Tender must be received by 10 am Friday 27 February 2009.
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